
 
 

 NOTICE OF NOVEMBER 6, 2018 GENERAL ELECTIONS  
 

     NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN to the qualified voters of Wilson County that the General 

Election will be held Tuesday, November 6, 2018 

 

 The polls for said election will be open from 6:30 a.m. until 7:30 p.m. 

 

            All voters registered with the Wilson County Board of Elections that reside in the above named 

county are eligible to vote in this election. 

 

            Voters who are already registered to vote need not re-register.  Residents who are not registered to 

vote or those registered that need to make changes must do so by Friday, October 12, 2018, to be 

eligible to vote in this election or register and vote during the one-stop period.  Request for voter 

registration application forms may be made from the Wilson County Board of Elections office, 112 

Douglas St. E., between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. each Monday through Friday, and the Wilson 

County Public Library, 249 W. Nash St., Wilson, N. C., during regular hours.  Application forms 

may also be obtained from the Town Halls in Black Creek, Elm City, Kenly, Lucama, Saratoga, 

Sharpsburg, Sims, and Stantonsburg during their office hours.  

 

Any qualified voter may vote by absentee ballot.  The voter may apply for an absentee ballot 

beginning Friday, September 21, 2018. The deadline for applying for an absentee ballot to be 

mailed to the voter is 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 30, 2018.   The Board of Elections will meet at 

5:00 p.m. October 16, October 23, October 30, November 6, November 9, and other times as may 

be necessary for the purpose of approving absentee ballot applications. Counting of absentee ballots 

will begin at 5:00 pm November 6. 

 

One-stop voting will be held in the Board of Elections office, located at 112 Douglas St., E. and 

The Lida Blalock Meeting Room, located at the Wilson County Health Department, 1801 Glendale 

Dr. beginning Wednesday, October 17, Hours are: 7:00 am until 7:00 pm Monday through Friday, 

and 8:00 am until 1:00 pm Saturday, October 20 and November 3, and Sunday, October 28 from 

1:00 p.m. until 5:00 p.m. The last day of One-stop voting will end Saturday, November 3 at 1:00 

p.m. 

 

Canvass will be at 11:00 a.m. November 16, 2018 in the Board of Elections office.  

 


